
Dear friends, 

For those who don’t know me, I’d 

like to introduce myself. I’m Andrea 

Pappajohn and I am honored to be 

the newest City Councilmember in 

the City of Burlingame representing 

our neighborhood, District 1. 

I’ve lived in Burlingame for over 25 

years and raised my family here. 

It’s great to be a part of the Burlin-

game Hills. I enjoy jogging through 

the hills and never worry about 

safety when out alone or walking 

with a friend. Public safety is im-

portant to me and my family and I 

don’t take this for granted. 

Over the past 10+ years I’ve 

worked in sustainability for the City 

of Burlingame, City of Millbrae and 

County of San Mateo. 

I have energetically 

and sincerely sup-

ported our schools, 

several athletic 

organizations, and 

served on the 

Parks & Recreation 

Commission. 

Like many of you, I share a deep 

passion for Burlingame. Whether 

you live in Burlingame Hills or 

Burlingame, I welcome your ideas 

and feedback on how we can im-

prove our City and our neighbor-

hood. I am reachable at:           

apappajohn@burlingame.org 

If you see me in the ‘Hills or on the 

‘Ave, please stop me to say hello! 

Andrea 

 

Andrea Pappajohn 

Councilmember, City of Burlingame 

 

Please don’t flush your 

old medications 

They end up in the bay and are 

harmful to the fish and everything 

that eats them.  

Instead, you can put them in a 

bag then put the bag in the desig-

nated confidential container inside 

Millbrae Police Bureau, 581 Mag-

nolia Avenue, Millbrae, from 9AM 

- 5PM Monday-Friday. Call (650) 

259-2300 for more information.  
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Rat poison reminder 
 

Please NEVER use poison to deter unwanted animals.   

   

Beneficial animals (like owls and foxes that help rid us 

of rats) die a horrible death from eating the poison  

or from eating a poisoned animal.  

Please... 
help keep our sewer fee 

from rising further 

Never...  
flush so-called 

“FLUSHABLE” WIPES 
down your toilet. 

 

THEY CLOG OUR PIPES 

AND CAUSE OVERFLOWS 

WHICH POLLUTE  

OUR CREEKS,  

ARE MALODOROUS, AND  

ARE A HEALTH HAZARD. 

As you may know, our community is 

split evenly into two political juris-

dictions: an Unincorporated area 

and a City area, each with about 

425 homes.  

If you live in the Unincorporated 

area, you are represented directly 

by the San Mateo Board of Supervi-

sors. If you live in the City area, you 

are represented in the City Council 

by one of two City Councilmembers, 

depending on your address.  

Last year, for legal reasons, the City 

of Burlingame changed from at-

large elections to district elections.  

Subsequently, the City homes on 

and near Skyline Drive and on and 

near the upper part of Hillside Drive 

are in City Election District 1 and 

the City homes on and near Summit 

Drive and on and near Alvarado Av-

enue are in City Election District 3.  

Next month, there will be an elec-

tion for District 1 but not District 3. 

District 1 is represented by Andrea 

Pappajohn and District 3 is repre-

sented by Michael Brownrigg.  

We encourage you to learn more 

about District 1 Councilmember 

Pappajohn by reading her introduc-

tory letter below.  

Even if you live in the Unincorpo-

rated area or outside City District 

One, Andrea is a great resource and 

can be helpful. Please reach out to 

Association President Amy Sanford 

(asanford619@gmail.com) should 

you have any questions about your 

jurisdiction.  

Introducing: District 1 City  
Councilmember Andrea Pappajohn 


